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Town Hall Meeting 

 
Saturday, January 11, 2025 

10:00 a.m.  
Kensington Community Center 

59 Arlington Avenue, Kensington, CA 
 

 
 
The Kensington Police Protection & Community Services District (KPPCSD) 
and the Kensington Fire Protection District (KFPD) jointly commissioned an 
independent fiscal analysis of the possibility of merging Kensington’s two 
special districts into one entity. At the Joint Special Board Meeting held on 
November 7, 2024, the KPPCSD and KFPD boards accepted the fiscal 
analysis and approved holding a Town Hall Meeting on Saturday, January 
11th at 10 a.m. in the Kensington Community Center where Dmitry Semenov, 
the principal of Ridgeline Municipal Strategies, will present the fiscal study to 
the community.  
 
The meeting will be held in hybrid format, allowing participation in-person or 
via Zoom. The meeting agenda with the Zoom link will be posted closer to the 
meeting date. Please contact KPPCSD Interim General Manager David 
Aranda at daranda@kppcsd.org if you have any questions. 
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